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9th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have booked a very exciting trip for the Year 4 children to Kingswood 

Adventure and Outdoor Activity Centre in Staffordshire. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to 

take part in outdoor activities, developing their self belief, aspiration and resilience. The children will be able 

to take part in a range of activties such as archery or fencing; rock climbing or Jacob’s ladder and team 

problem solving. 

The year group will be visiting the centre on Tuesday 2nd July, leaving school at 8.30am, so the children will 

need to be in school for registation by 8.15am on that day. We will leave the centre at 3:45pm, aiming to 

return to school by 5.00pm, depending on traffic. If traffic proves to be problematic and our arrival time is 

affected by this, we will upate you via text. 

Children should bring a packed lunch and an extra water bottle in a named carrier bag. Please only send 

disposable containers so that we can throw everything away after lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School 

Meals, a packed lunch can be provided by the school, please indicate this on the online consent form. 

Please ensure that the children wear their school PE kit for the trip, along with trainers, so that they can take 

part in activities comfortably and wear a harness where needed. Skirts, sandals and ‘Crocs’ are not permitted.  

Children should dress for the weather – please ensure that they come to school wearing suncream and a hat if 

the weather is warm. If rain is forecast, they should bring a waterproof jacket. 

In order to make this trip as affordable as possible, the school has heavily subsidised the cost of the trip and 

paid for the whole transport fee in addition to the cost of some of the activities. This has reduced the cost of 

the trip to £22 per child, which needs to be paid by Friday 24th May. This should be paid on the MCAS App.  If 

you have not yet activated your App, please let the school office know and we will send you an invitation code 

and user guide. 

Please use the following link to complete the online consent form and indicate your requirement for a Free 

School Meal.  

We are sure that this will be a very exciting day for the children (and staff!). If you have any questions, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Holland. 

Thank you so much for your continued support, 

Mrs Holland 

Year 4 Leader 
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